
 

 

Please join us … Your Parish Council!     

 

 
The Parish Council is an organization of shared ministries that helps the pastor plan 
and coordinate activities of the parish in order to carry out the mission of Christ in the 
Church.  The council has identified the following mission statement: 
 

 “WE ARE THE CATHOLIC COMMUNITY IN MOUNT KISCO, NEW YORK.  OUR PURPOSE 

IS TO SUPPORT AND STRENGTHEN EACH OTHER’S COMMITMENT TO THE LORD BY 

RESPONDING TO HIS LOVE THROUGH COMMUNITY WORSHIP, CHARITABLE WORKS,  

AND EDUCATIONAL AND SOCIAL ACTIVITIES.” 

 

In an effort to carry out our mission The Parish Council seeks registered parishioners to volunteer to 
join the council for the term of September 2021 to June 2024.  We ask that council members attend 
the monthly meetings held September to June on the 2nd Monday of the month at 7:30pm.   Many 
council members serve as liaisons to parish committees or activities.  
 

We invite you to consider this opportunity to become more involved in the parish of 
St. Francis of Assisi whether you are a long standing parishioner or new to the parish. 
Should you have any questions regarding the Parish Council feel free to contact the 

rectory at 666-5986, Ann Mortimer at 666-7297 or any other council member. 
 
Each member of the Parish Council has a three-year term with the exception of the ex-officio 
members* that serve for as long as they hold their respective offices. The current Parish Council 
consists of the following members: 

 
Fr. Steven Clark - Pastor* 

Harold Hochstein – Pastoral Assistant* 
Isaac Marquez - Pastoral Assistant* 

Jill Carelli - Coordinator of Religious Education*  
Charlie Pieragostini & Cecelia Yozzo - Trustees* 

Ann Mortimer – President 
Mary Lou Liebman – Vice President      

Fran Albanese – Secretary 

 

Class of 2021  Class of 2022  Class of 2023 

Gina Dileo  Patricia Huggins Joel A. Mejia Morales  Fran Albanese Melanie Passarelli 

Mary Lou Liebman  Tom Jackson Ann Mortimer  Jeffrey Cruz Sally Pierce 

  Christine Lowndes Jane Pieragostini  Marge Farrington Bob Polniasek 

  Bill Marino Joseph Vessecchia  JoAnne Hochstein  

 

 

 

JOIN US ON THE PARISH COUNCIL  
 

Each parishioner interested in volunteering for the Parish Council for the term of September 2021 –  
June 2024 is encouraged to submit their name. You may also suggest the name of another parishioner  
to serve on the Parish Council.  PLEASE print all names and phone numbers clearly and return this  
form in the passing of the basket or to the rectory by April 6th.   
 

    ______   ___________________________  __________________ 
 


